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Docket No. 50-344

Portland General Elactric Company
71760 Columbia River Hwy.
Rainier, Oregon 94078

Attention: Mr, James E. Cross
Vice President, Nuclear

Gentlemen:

Thank you for ¥our letter of August 30, 1990, in response to our Notice of
Violation and Inspection Report No. 50-344/96-02. dated March 5, 1999
1nforming us of the steps you have taken to correct the items whic' we
brought to your attention. Your corrective actions will be verifi d during a
future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
/7/ f;, ‘J’)'\u'."'(( yels

S. A. Richards, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch
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